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Another week is behind us. While we may be getting more accustomed to the “new normal” it does 
not mean we like it or accept it. Whether you have been cautiously navigating a jobsite or 
displaced from your office, these past five weeks have been a challenge. We all look forward to the 
day when we can return to the old normal, the normal we chose and created for ourselves and 
each other. These times have given all of us a new appreciation of the normal we had.  A new 
appreciation for a lot of things we took for granted, meetings, teachers, toilet paper.  As we get 
closer to getting back to normal it’s a good time to reflect on those things that we have taken for 
granted and remember that going forward. 
 
We are all hopeful that life will slowly start to return to normal very soon.  We can’t say for sure how 
soon, but we can say, we are one week closer.  Until then, have a great weekend and Remain 
Cautious, Stay Safe. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
                                                                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


